
December 7, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

The State of Florida requires that all kindergarten, first, third, and sixth graders have their 
vision and hearing screened. All Saints Catholic School has scheduled the vision 
screenings for January 6, 2021. The vision screening will include testing right and left 
Visual Acuity, Stereoscopic Discrimination and Color Definition. A Florida Licensed 
Optician with Eye and Ear of the Palm Beaches will do this screening. I highly 
recommend this thorough eye screening especially with the use of technology today. The 
cost of the screening will be $5.00. The hearing screening will be done by me at no cost 
to you and will be conducted during the month of January. 
 
 
The health of your child's eyes and ears are vital to success in the classroom. Please 
complete the bottom of this form and return it to school with your child along with the 
$5.00 payment to Eye and Ear of the Palm Beaches. 

 
 
 
 
 
Yes   ____     I would like my child to participate in the Vision 
Screening. (Please include a check for $5 payable to Eye and Ear of 
the Palm Beaches 
 
 
No _____       I do not want my child to have their vision screened 
 
 

                        Parent/Guardian signature: _____________________________ 
 

 
* *Please return this form to school by December 17, 2020 ** 
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